
 Hello Everyone, 
 
The “SAFE in Northern Michigan” prevention program, along with the National 
Marijuana Initiative is pleased to announce this one-hour free virtual training 
session to be held on Tuesday, December 5th, 2023 at  3:30 PM eastern time. This 
session will look at the state of Colorado after it legalized marijuana for 
commercial adult use purposes in 2013 and the data / impacts that are associated 
to public health and public safety.  
  
Our speaker for this session is: Mr. Dale Quigley  
  
Dale Quigley is the Deputy Coordinator for the National Marijuana Initiative 
(NMI), part of the federally funded High Intensity Drug Trafficking Areas (HIDTA) 
program, in the United States. He offers a look back at lessons learned and 
potential opportunities, based in factual data collections and reporting, since 
Colorado legalized marijuana for the “Adult Use” marketplace in 2013. Offering 
fact-based information coupled with a sense of humor, you will gain insights into 
the evolution of marijuana in Colorado, an understanding of high potency THC 
and its impacts to public health and public safety. 

Attendees who have registered and been accepted into this session will qualify for 
certificates of training, provided they are logged in for at least 80% of the session. 

 Registration Instructions: 

1. Open your web browser 
to  https://www.nhac.org/hidtatrainingcalendar/events/8 

2. Find Colorado’s Adult Use Market – What Has The Past Decade Taught 
Us? December 5, 2023  Select Register. 

3. Fill in the HIDTA Training Registration   
4. Please select NON-HIDTA from the dropdown enter your Agency Name 
5. Select Complete Registration . 

 A second email will be sent with connection details once your application has 
been reviewed and accepted.  Please be aware that you are not confirmed for this 
webinar until you receive an email with connection details. Be sure to check your 
“spam” or quarantine folder often in the event your confirmation email was 
redirected.   
  

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhac.org%2Fhidtatrainingcalendar%2Fevents%2F8&data=05%7C01%7CGMSOSA%40nhac.org%7C2ef5b33bf4534f01029608dbca6f5052%7C090be91d26d24df8856afab1fa02b30a%7C0%7C0%7C638326351663054006%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=FrnE5Fk7QstKQ4hpQraPrw3Ina9zrKx0INunuh%2F4%2FiM%3D&reserved=0


“Once you have received your email confirmation with the Zoom session 
information, we kindly would ask that you do not share that with someone who 
has not registered for the class.”  

 Questions concerning registration, please contact Gladys Sosa at 305-715-7757 or 
via email at gmsosa@nhac.org 

 Thank you, 

 Gladys Sosa 
Training Coordinator 
National HIDTA Assistance Center 
Office: 305-715-7757 
Cell: 786-734-0010 
gmsosa@nhac.org 
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